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From our Head Teacher     After the intensity of SATS we have had a calm week.   Some Y6’s 

have been doing some cycle training this week.   Emma led an assembly  about Autism Awareness with the 

theme ‘it’s ok to be different!’ and about how children and adults with autism experience the world 

differently.  This prompted some good discussions with the children.  Next week is STEM Week – see 

below.         Robin 
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STARS OF THE 

WEEK  
    

 

               1J                Anas and Grace  
               1K               Deon and Lucas 
               2B          Hasan 
               2R           Lotfi, Nayeem, Waye 
               3M          Clem 
               3P          Asif and Visar 
               4D           Alif and Neveah  

             4M        Kyra  
             5A               Irid and Viena  
             5J        Nathan and Waye 

               6PH            Helen, Jack and Adam 
               6L                Mohamed 

          6T                Quincee    

Primrose Hill Primary School APP Launch  
On Monday, 23rd May Primrose Hill School are proud to be launching a new smartphone app 

- 'Before 11¾'.    It is our first app.  We can't wait to see and hear about your experiences with the 

fantastic activities within the app - all chosen by the staff of Primrose Hill. Check your Google Classroom 

page and the School Website for details from Monday! 

Attendance and Punctuality w/e 20th May 2016  

  Attendance  EYFS  95.23%         

                      KS1     96.2% 

                               KS2     96.01% 

There were 90 late children this week….we need more improvement, please. 

Healthy Schools Silver Award 
Jill Hayman has been busy putting together 

all our PHSE evidence and I am pleased to    

announce we have been awarded the 

Healthy Schools Silver Award.    This has 

come from analysing our children’s needs 

and putting in some school-wide     

     actions.   Well done!  

STEM Week led by Attie Feitsma 

The theme for the week is ‘Float the Boat’ which will be an excit-

ing challenge indeed.   We will also be asking some ‘big’ questions 

to get the children thinking.   
  EYFS : Thurs 26 May 9.05—10.00 

  Year 1 Fri 27 May 9.05—10 .00 

   Year 2 Fri 27 May 14.30—15.30 

 Year 3 Wed 25 May 9.05—10.05 

  Year 4 Wed 25 May 14.30 15.30 

  Year 5 Tues 24th May 09.05—10.00 

  Year 6 Thurs 26 May 14.15—15.15  

Children can bring in recycled materials from home to use for 
their boats! 
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Coming Up This Term 
and more … 

 

Mon 23rd May              STEM Week Begins – 

(Science Workshops 24—27 May — more information later) 

(Science Workshops 24 — 27th May) 

Thurs 26th May            Y6    Drama Workshops 

30th May -3rd June         1/2 term     

Monday 6th June     INSET Day – School  

                                Closed  

Tues 7th June             Summer 2 Starts 

Wed 8th June  Nursery Open Day 

13th June  Y1 Phonics Check Week 
 

Also coming up: 
Y6 Trips to Chessington, Pizza Express, plus Y5 

Fashion Show, end of term productions, Sports 

1K and 1J at The National 

Performing in The Serpent’s Daughter 
 

 

 
 

 

 
Some pictures  

 

               courtesy of our roving  photographer 

 

Rainbow Class visit The Golden Hinde II 
On Tuesday this week our Rainbow Class visited The Golden 

Hinde, moored at Bankside.  The ship is a reconstruction of 

that sailed by Sir Francis Drake in 1577.   Our young     

children enjoyed the experience on 

board the 

ship, and 

were so well 

behaved 

travelling  to 

and 

from 

school. 

 

Sports Sessions at Haverstock School half term week 

Tuesday, 31 May -  Friday, 3 June 10 am -3 p.m. 

Book early, bring £4, appropriate kit, a packed lunch and have fun!! 

Friends of Primrose Hill News 

 

This year the Summer Fair will be held on Saturday 9th July 

12-4pm. 

 

We want to make this a real whole school community event to cele-

brate the end of another wonderful year at Primrose Hill. 

WE NEED YOUR HELP …… We need donations of books 

(adult & children’s) for our book stall. Chocolates, bubble bath, nail 

polish, tinned food, bottles etc for the tombola.  International food 

— the school has so many different nationalities and it’s your chance 

to shine.   Please make a dish from your country to sell at the fair. 

We also need cakes for the cake stall. 
 

None of this will be possible without your help, so please help on the 

day.  Each class will be allocated a stall/inflatable to man during the 

fair;  sign-up sheets will be following via your class teacher in the 

next few weeks so watch this space. It's really fun helping and gives 

parents/carers an opportunity for them to be involved in helping 

your school.    

Money raised last year by the Friends of Primrose Hill has been spent 

on the following: 

         Class book corners 

         Father Christmas 

         Contribution to the School’s Shakespeare Drama Festival 

         Art materials 

         Playground Equipment 

         Lunch club games 

         Books for the new library 

         Year 6 leaving presents and Year books 

         and they buy the PE kits. 

  

All this is only possible thanks to the generosity of the fantastic 

parent/carers in our school. 

 Easyfundraising.org.uk 
As you know, we are really keen to get our very own float-

ing classroom.  Every penny helps and with this in mind 

please check out this website https://

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/primhill/. The school 

makes money simply by you shopping at no extra cost to 

you.  One school has raised over £11,000 and they only have 

160 children in their school.  We have 489 so imagine how 

much money we could make if we all get 

behind it. We need as many supporters 

as possible so tell your friends and family, 

let us see if we can be the most        

profitable school! 
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